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                          Jerome Fire Department 

                  Emergency Services Agreement Estimate Worksheet 
Property owners outside the boundaries of the Town of Jerome may apply for a 
Fire Protection Services Agreement. This Out-of-District Fire Protection Services Agreement 
would allow the Fire Department to provide fire/emergency services to you on a contractual basis. The 
annual cost for this Agreement is the amount of your property taxes as calculated if your property 
was within the jurisdictional boundaries of the Town, plus a 10% administrative fee. 
 
Your property assessment and tax information can be found at Interactive Map (yavapaiaz.gov). 
 
Assessed Limited Property Value or Assessed LPV ________________ 
 
Assess LPV is the assessment ratio or percentage (10% for Residential, 15% for Vacant Land 
and 17.5 for Commercial) of the Limited Property Value or Limited Value (Primary) of your 
property assessment or evaluation. 
                                                                           Divided by 100 

                                                            __________________________ 

                                                                                       X 
 
The most current tax levy for the Verde Valley Fire Protection District is $3.21. Jerome Fire will adhere to this. 
The Jerome fire Department charge is $3.21 per $100 of the Assessed LPV, note the division by 100 
Above  

                                                                                      X 

                                              Ten percent (10%) or 1.10 (Administrative fee) 

                                                                                      = 

                                                          __________________________ 

Your Estimated Jerome Fire Department Emergency Services Agreement for one year. 

This contract is a fiscally equitable solution to provide residents and businesses outside of the town of Jerome 
limits with fire and emergency services at a lesser cost than an al-la-carte billing that has the potential to be a 
high cost to the property owner. 

The proceeds of the distributions from these funds are used to supplement the fire department’s budget. 
 
Transport to the hospital by ambulance is billed separately as required and regulated by the Arizona Department 
of Health. 


